

February 27, 2017

By E-mail: delphine.sherman@aspirepublicschools.org; dlonra.ellis@aspirepublicschools.org

Aspire Public Schools Attn: Delphine Sherman and D'Lonra Ellis, Esq 6200 San Pablo Avenue Oakland, CA 94608

Re: <u>Proposition 39 Extension</u>

Dear Delphine Sherman and D'Lonra Ellis:

In alignment with Proposition 39 ("Prop. 39"), the District and Charter School may mutually agree to modify specific Prop. 39 timelines while negotiating a mutually agreeable facilities solution. At this time, it is our understanding that Aspire ERES Academy ("Aspire") and the Oakland Unified School District ("OUSD" or "District") have mutually agreed to extend the deadline for Aspire to receive a Final Prop. 39 Offer from April 1, 2017 to April 26, 2017. If Aspire and the District are able to negotiate/amend a facilities usage agreement for the 2017-2018 school year, we will bring to the Board a binding letter of intent or agreement for approval at the OUSD Board Meeting on April 26, 2017.

If we are unable to execute a binding letter of intent or agreement by the April 26, 2017 Board Meeting, Aspire will be no less positioned to exercise its rights under Prop. 39.

If Aspire agrees to the extension, please confirm your agreement and acknowledgment of this extension by signing the bottom of this letter.

Thank you in advance for your consideration.

ACKNOWLEDGEMENT

Aspire mutually agrees to extend the deadline for receipt of a Final Prop. 39 Offer until April 26, 2017, while maintaining all other rights guaranteed under Prop. 39.

Signature Delphine Thems

Date

Printed Name